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Within the Real Estate Registration Project were held workshops in Mostar and Sarajevo entitled – „Law
on Land Registry Books, replacement and establishment of the land register: practical examples„ on 10 and
11 October 2018. On behalf of the Implementation Unit of Real Estate Registration Project were Mr.
Muris Ajanović consultant for cadastre, and Mrs. Slađana Lozančić consultant for land administration, and
on behalf of cities/municipalities were heads of land registry offices, land registry officers, temporary
assistants, and employees of cadaster, urban planning, spatial planning and public ombudsman.

First workshop was held on 10 October 2018 for employees from municipal courts in Mostar, Ljubuški,



Široki Brijeg, Čapljina, Čitluk and municipalities/cities: Mostar, Široki Brijeg, Ljubuški, Posušje, Grude,
Čapljina, Stolac, Neum, Ravno and Čitluk, and second workshop was held on 11 October 2018 for
employees of municipal courts in Visoko, Goražde, Kakanj, Bugojno and municipalities/cities: Goražde,
Kakanj, Vareš, Olovo, Breza, Pale in Federation of BiH, Visoko, Bugojno, Foča in Federation of BiH,
Bugojno, Gornji Vakuf- Uskoplje and Donji Vakuf.

Some of the topics from the workshop were specific situations during data harmonization between
cadaster and land registry, and at these workshops are given specific instructions, guidelines on how to
solve them. They also discussed what conditions should fulfil competent municipal authorities in order to
be able to transfer the registration from the temporary records of the Book of Agreements to the newly
established Land Registry in the Municipal Court, about ways of solving cases when certain real estate is
registered on a physical person in cadastre, and in land registry registered like state property, and many
other topics.
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